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Old Oak Primary School Update  

Friday 19th April, 2024 

Dear families,  

We hope you had a wonderful break and had time to rest. 

It may only be the first week back at school but so much is already happening. 

Please remember the family hub launch event on Wednesday, there is information 

about the allergy awareness project the school is involved in and of course, Miss 

McCartney is running the London Marathon on Sunday! We all wish her the best 

for the race. Many staff members are going to cheer Miss McCartney on, so join us 

if you can to help her on her way. 

 

*PARENT MEETINGS – MONDAY AND WEDNESDAY NEXT WEEK* 

On Monday 22nd and Wednesday 24th April is your chance to meet your child’s 

teacher to discuss the children’s progress and next steps. If you do not have a time 

already, then please contact your teacher on Seesaw. It is very important that we 

work together on supporting your child.   

Nursery have arranged to meet parents individually across the week. 

 

*MINI LONDON MARATHON FUN RUN - POSTPONED* 

We had hoped to have our Mini London Marathon fun run today, however with 
heavy showers at lunchtime we had to make the difficult decision to postpone the 
event, due to the condition of the grass. The safety of the children is paramount 
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and we want the event to be as successful as possible. The run will now take place 
at 1.30pm next Friday 29th April (weather permitting). 

*ALLERGY AWARENESS FILMING – WEDNESDAY 24th AND THURSDAY 26th APRIL* 

Old Oak is working with the charity NARF –Natasha Allergy Research Foundation - 

to promote everyone’s awareness of allergies in our school community. The 

number of children suffering allergies is increasing and for some of our children at 

school, it is a serious matter of life and death. There will be a film crew in school 

next week talking to staff, some children and parents as NARF produces a series of 

films as they try to make allergies history. We will inform you when the final film is 

ready later in the year. 

 

*LAUNCH EVENT FAMILY HUB – WEDNESDAY 24th APRIL* 
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*RECEPTION CLASS ASSEMBLY – THURSDAY 25th APRIL* 
 
Reception Class will perform their class assembly next week. Please note this is on 
Thursday 25th April, which is a change from the usual Wednesdays. The 
performance will begin at 10.15am in the lower hall.  

 

*PHONICS SCREENING INFORMATION MEETING: YEAR 1 PARENTS* 

In preparation for the statutory Year 1 phonics screening check taking place in 
June, there will be an information meeting for parents at 9.15am on Monday 29th 
April in the lower hall. 

 
*AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS* 
 
A reminder that our after school clubs start next week. Our club provision is below. 
Please sign up for clubs on School Money, with the exception of Speak Up Drama 
which should be booked directly with Teri from Speak Up at 
https://www.speakupdramaworkshops.co.uk/book-a-class/ 
If you wish to pay for any of the clubs in instalments then this can be arranged.  
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*YEAR 6 LEAVERS HOODIES* 
 
A reminder that the deadline to order a Year 6 Leavers Hoodie is 12th May. After 

this the hoodies will be sent to print and strictly no more orders can be placed 

after this date. 

To place an order, please visit the following website:  

https://shop.fizz-group.co.uk/ 

Our School Unique ID is: J31973YR6 

 
*THURSDAY 9TH MAY – MATHS MORNING* 
On 9th May, parents are invited to a Maths Morning, to learn about fun and 
interactive ways to help your child with maths. More information to follow next 
week.  
 
*SPID THEATRE’S FAR FAR AWAY PROGRAMME: HOMECOMING*  
April 16 - July 16 2024 

Key Stage 2 have been lucky to work with SPID (Social, Progressive, 
Interconnected, Diverse) Theatre group this term, with each class taking part in an 
expressive arts workshop. SPID are offering a FREE programme, starting soon! 

‘Homecoming’ is a free 12-week after-school program for 8-13 year olds. Using 
different art forms we will investigate together the meaning of “Third Place”. 
‘Third Place’ is a term coined by sociologist Ray Oldenburg in 1982 and refers to 
spaces where people spend time between the 'first place' of home and the 'second 
place' of work or school. 

This block will have arts and crafts, movement and dance, devising and poetry, 
voted most popular by previous participants of the Far Away programme. The last 
session will be a 'Showing' day where we invite friends and family of the 
participants to come and witness what the children have been working on. 

Sessions will take place at Ladbroke Grove W10, from 4.45 PM to 6.15 PM every 
Tuesday. Free snacks are provided. To register your child for this free 12-week 
programme email youth@spidtheatre.com or call us on 07903861674.   

https://shop.fizz-group.co.uk/
https://www.google.com/search?sca_esv=23fe561e8cb38367&q=1-68,+Ladbroke+Grove+W10&stick=H4sIAAAAAAAAAONgVuLUz9U3MM4pKDZexCphqGtmoaPgk5iSVJSfnargXpRflqoQbmgAABv1mYwoAAAA&sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwjIhd2VrvSEAxXgZ0EAHY8dCawQmxMoAXoECEkQAw
mailto:youth@spidtheatre.com
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*CIRCULATION FROM HAMMERSMITH AND FULHAM* 
 
Please see the circulated letter from H&F at the bottom of this email to ensure all 
families are aware of an unfortunate scam that has been raised by the borough.  
 
 
* DATES FOR THE DIARY* 
 

Monday 22nd and Wednesday 24th April: Parent evenings 

Monday 22nd April: Year 5 visited by Young City Makers  

Wednesday 24th and Thursday 25th April: filming the allergy charity NARF 

Thursday 25th April: Reception Class assembly 10.15am 

Monday 29th April: Phonics Screening Information Meeting for Year 1 parents 

Thursday 9th May: Parents Maths Morning 

 

Have a peaceful and restful weekend, 

 

Mr Brown and Mrs Beardsworth 
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*FREE GET SET PLAY MUSIC PROGRAMME* 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 


